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 Each section of a course should have a unique “Associated Class” number. The 
“Associated Class” number should match the “Class Section” number. The number is 
similar and not identical because the system automatically deletes the leading zero in this 
field. Individual sections are identified by their “Associated Class” number in the “Class 
Associations” page.  
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